HF Newsletter

By Alyssa Tiren, Class of 2019

Annual End of the Year
Formal Dinner

Thank you to all Honors Forum members
who attended the annual end of the year
formal dinner! Special thanks to Hannah
Traore for speaking about her Citizenship
Project and Sophie Tate for speaking
about her Senior Capstone in Economics.
It was lovely to take a break from finals
madness and enjoy great food and
wonderful company!

Awards/Periclean Scholar
Awards Ceremony
Friday, May 19th at

10:00 a.m.
in Filene Auditorium




2017-2018 Executive Committee Elections
The Honors Forum Executive Committee is very excited to announce that lzzy
Hernandez will be the Honors Forum Vice President and Dylan Quinn will be
the Honors Forum President for 2017-2018. Congratulations to the newly
elected Executive Committee members Max Hegge, Rachel Trowbridge, Ella
Grace Long, Allegra Brandon, Jaeyeon Kim and Hannah Kolter! We feel lucky
to have these students leading Executive Committee and are confident that
they will provide for an amazing Honors Forum experience.

Save the Date!

Skidmore’s 19" Annual Academic Festival
Wednesday May 3, 2017
Sponsored by The Periclean Honors Forum




